Notice of Public Hearing: Non-Discrimination Ordinance

Thursday, December 5th at 5:00pm in the Woodford County Courthouse, 3rd Floor Circuit Courtroom

The Woodford Fiscal Court unanimously approved the scheduling of a Public Hearing to gather public input and comment on the Non-Discrimination Ordinance proposed by Magistrate Liles Taylor, which closely follows the civil rights language and protections recently adopted by the City of Versailles. The Fiscal Court also voted unanimously to have County Attorney Alan George review and prepare the Non-Discrimination Ordinance for a potential vote at the December 10th Regular Meeting at 5:30 p.m. in the Fiscal Courtroom. Prior to the regular meeting on December 10th, there will be a Special Meeting of the Fiscal Court at 4:00 p.m. to discuss the Non-Discrimination Ordinance and a vote of the full court on whether to recommend a first reading of the ordinance. If the ordinance is approved for a first reading, it will be advertised and there will still be a final vote to follow. Please keep in mind that this ordinance will not become law even it receives a favorable vote on Tuesday, December 10th.
This Thursday's Public Hearing will begin promptly at 5:00 p.m. Citizens of Woodford County shall have the opportunity to give their input and comment on the proposed civil rights legislation. Citizens wishing to speak shall arrive by 4:45 p.m. to sign up. Public comments are recommended to be kept to 2-3 minutes. Those in favor of the ordinance and those opposing it shall be given equal time. Speaking order for each side shall be first come -first serve. Anyone wishing to speak more than the allotted time is encouraged to meet with their Magistrate and to submit their views and comments to their Magistrate in writing.
